

TEST I

I, Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest:

1. A. netlingo B. community C. convenient D. insignificant
2. A. cultural B. beehive C. disturb D. gather
3. A. activity B. nomadic C. waterwheel D. diversity
4. A. leisure B. majority C. socialise D. pasture
5. A. curious B. addicted C. electrical D. Mongolia

II. Choose the correct answer for each sentence:

6. He doesn't mind _____ the window for his father.
A. opened B. to open C. opening D. open
7. I _____ to go out in the rain even if I have an umbrella.
A. detest B. hate C. mind D. adore
8. Karen loves _____ with her sister
A. to play B. to playing C. play D. played
9. Tom's house is _____ than Jerry's
A. more high B. higher C. more higher D. highest
10. Sooner or _____, your parents will know it.
A. later B. late C. soon D. soonest
11. Can you speak a little _____? I can't hear it clearly.
A. more clearer B. more clear C. slower D. more slowly
12. Anna: _____ is this book?
Elsa: It's mine.
A. Who B. Whose C. When D. That
13. Tom _____ going out for dinner?
Jerry: It's a good idea.
A. What to B. What C. How D. How about
14. A man in _____ police uniform came across the street.
A. the B. an C. a D. X Giaoandethitienganh.info
15. Tom passed the exam! It is such _____ good news.
A. X B. an C. a D. the

III. Choose the correct answer for each sentence:

16. Kitty is really hooked playing _____ with her little dog.
A. in B. out C. on D. with
17. My son is addicted to _____ Pokemon Go
A. played B. play C. playing D. to playing
18. Tom's good at studying. _____ addition, he's a good child at home
A. In B. on C. at D. with
19. This book is more _ than I think.
A. interesting B. interested C. good D. gooder
20. That song gave me a _____ feeling
A. peace B. peaceful C. peacefulness D. peacefully
21. They live a _____ life
A. abnormally B. normally C. nomad D. nomadic
22. There are 54 _____ in Vietnam
A. personalities B. persons C. people D. peoples
23. That new drug has great _____ for the treatment of this disease.
A. significance B. significant c. significantly D. insignificant
24. There are a few in the beginning but you'll solve them soon.
A. ways B. diversities c. difficulties D. specialities
25. They are all engineers. Every customer is satisfied with their working styles.
A. disturbing B. bad C. delicious D. experienced

IV. Read the passage and answer the questions:

Music serves as the motivation to work out harder. It is also shown that listening to those top workout tracks can increase endurance during a tough exercise session. USA Today explains this works partly through the power of distraction: When we're focusing on a favorite album, we may not notice that we just ran an extra mile.

If you are feeling down or depressed, music can be a perfect cure. Studies show that music helps put people in a better mood and gets them in touch with their feelings. Study participants rated "arousal and mood regulation" and "self-awareness" as the two most important benefits of listening to music.

Whether you realized it or not, listening to your favorite songs while walking to class, coming from work, or right before bed provides your mind and body with much more than the enjoyment of the songs; it also has several health benefits to go along with it. So keep on listening! Music is a vital part of human life.

(<https://www.theodysseyonline.com/the-benefits-of-listening-to-music>)

26. *What is the benefit of music on exercising?*

- A. It increases endurance.
- B. It listens to top workout tracks.
- C. It is explained by USA Today.
- D. It can be the perfect cure.

27. *According to USA Today, why listening to music helps people exercise longer ?*

- A. Because of the power of distraction.
- B. Because of the power of a favorite album.
- C. Because of the power of mood regulation.
- D. Because of the power of enjoyment?

28. *What are the two most important benefits of listening to music rated by study participants?*

- A. distraction and focus
- B. enjoyment and sadness
- C. arousal and mood regulation as well as self-awareness
- D. endurance increase

29. *Which of the following is true?*

Giaodethitienganh.info

- A. When we're focusing on a favorite album, we will feel tired.
- B. Music can be the perfect cure if you are feeling down or depressed.
- C. Music has no health benefits.
- D. Music is unimportant.

30. *Which of the following is **not** true?*

- A. Music is a vital part of human life.
- B. Music helps people feel better.
- C. We should keep on listening to music.
- D. Listening to your favorite songs only provides you with the enjoyment of the songs.

